
From: Berman, Mark <Mark.Berman@washpost.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/22/2015 1:06:21 PM
Subject: Washington Post query re: flag

Good afternoon,

Hope you are doing well. I wanted to reach out because I have seen reports that the governor plans to call for 
the flag to be taken down -- wanted to see if I could confirm those reports at all.

Best,
Mark Berman
The Washington Post 
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